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BE IT ENACTED BY THE PEOPLE OF THE STATE OF WASHINGTON 

 That the organization known as Washington Fish and Wildlife shall no longer exist in its current 
form. From this day forward anyone who ever held the title of Fish Biologist for that organization shall 
be immediately furloughed. In reorganization all staff involving with Salmon or Steelhead shall also be 
furloughed. All current Laws, Codes and Regulations involving Salmon or Steelhead are immediately null 
and void. The only personal working for the new organization shall be those who are involved with the 
actual production of Fish in hatcheries. Any issues needing management will be dealt with by Wildlife 
managers until the Washington Legislature can deal with reorganization. The Legislature is mandated to 
hire Ecological Specialialists and not Fish Biologists in the reorganization process. Hatcheries are to be 
created with the funds created by the furloughs. 


